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House Point Winners 

 
Aspiration

 
 

"Be like-minded, sympathetic, love one another, be      

compassionate and humble." 

1 Peter 3:8 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents,  
 
We all had such a lovely day on World Book Day! Those children who wanted to dress up all looked fantastic 
in their costumes! We had everything from a character from Les Misérables to The Boy in the Dress! Brilliant! 
On Monday we also had a visit from some drummers - MEG Music. It was brilliant to see (and hear) our 
children trying out and taking part, in something new. 
Thanks to you all for being considerate about foods in school that may cause allergies - we really appreciate 
your co-operation.  
 
Have a lovely weekend - the weather looks good! 
 
Mrs Durham. 
 
 

Attendance House Winners 

 

 

Parents Evening appointments are next Tuesday and 

Thursday 

KS2 – please return your consent form for The Minster 

visit, plus photo consent 
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21st March Comic Relief Red Nose Day 

27th March KS2 at The Minster 

3rd April Easter Service at the church 2pm 

10th May St Crux (PTA Fundraiser) 

5th June KS2 at Countryside Day 

 

 

Dates for your  
diary 

 

JUST A REMINDER THAT WE HOLD OUR CELEBRATION 

ASSEMBLY EVERY THURSDAY AFTERNOON AT 2.50PM 

ALL PARENTS/CARERS WELCOME – WE’D LOVE TO 

SEE YOU THERE 

Celebration assembly 

PTA QUIZ NIGHT 

The PTA Quiz on Saturday night was a HUGE 
success!  The questions were varied and challenging, 
the vegetable animal round was hilarious, the pie 

and pea supper was gorgeous and the drinks flowed! 

Thank you so much to Claire Horne and her quiz 
team helpers, the school are so lucky to have you all. 

We believe the final profit is in the region of £750 – 
incredible!!! 

    

 

Nut Free 

Just a reminder that we are a nut free school, it is 
REALLY important that no nuts are brought into 
school – this includes products that contain nuts 
and products that “may contain traces of nuts”  

 

  

    

 

Please see the final page of the newsletter – Parent 

Governor vacancy . . . . . .  
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Year 1 Potions - As part of this  lesson, the children used their imagination and 
were in awe of the different changes. Some of our potions became very messy 

and we loved all of the colours they created. 

     

    

    

 

 

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

Thursday 6th March marked the annual celebration of World Book Day. Throughout the 
day, the children took part in some    fantastic events to celebrate our shared love of 
reading. See the photos further in the newsletter to see what we got up to. 

Taking advantage of the sunshine we had a fun and active morning outside using our 
wheeled toys.  
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We have had a jam-packed week in KS2 this week. We began the week with a Djembe drumming workshop with 

some York University music students. The children got to improvise their own rhythms and then created 

some group performances. On Thursday we celebrated World Book Day and our love of reading. We 

took part in a live, nationwide ‘Footy and Booky Quiz’ and spotted some very famous faces from the 

world of football. The children also turned wooden spoons into some of their favourite book characters 

and I’m sure you’ll agree that they looked brilliant! 
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We have a vacancy for a parent governor following the resignation of our 

wonderful Dickie Atkinson. Dickie has been a staunch champion of our 

school over the last few years and we’d like to thank him for his incredible 

tenacity, encouragement, forthrightness and resolute support for our 

school. We will miss him, but know his support will continue. Thank you 

Dickie!  

 

Governors meet once a term and support the Trust and the school to 

provide strategic oversight and to monitor and support the Head and school 

regarding performance and improvement. It’s an interesting role and a 

great opportunity for parents to be better informed and more involved with 

your child’s school. 

 

If you are interested, please email me for more information and a 

nomination form. 

 

Looking forward to welcoming a new parent onto our team! 

 

Anne Clark, Chair of Governors 

gov.aclark@theeducationalliance.org.uk 

 

 


